
Temporary Traffic Order – Lower
Pleasance

From the City Council :

THE ROAD TRAFFIC REGULATION ACT 1984 – SECTION 14(1)

THE DUNDEE CITY COUNCIL AS TRAFFIC AUTHORITY being satisfied that traffic on
the road should be prohibited by reason of City Fibre duct installation works
being carried out HEREBY PROHIBIT the driving of any vehicle in :

+ Lower Pleasance (between Brewery Lane and Lochee Road)

+ Lower Pleasance (between Brewery Lane and Brook Street)

This notice comes into effect on Friday 14 October 2022 for 5 working days.

Pedestrian thoroughfare will be maintained. Only one section will be closed
at any time.

Alternative routes for vehicles are available via Brewery Lane / Polepark
Road / Lochee Road and Brewery Lane / Park Street / Douglas Street.

For further information contact 433082.

Executive Director of City Development
Dundee City Council

http://www.government-world.com/temporary-traffic-order-lower-pleasance-3/
http://www.government-world.com/temporary-traffic-order-lower-pleasance-3/
https://blogger.googleusercontent.com/img/b/R29vZ2xl/AVvXsEhvVrCe3PzxEz2cRdWYXoQJPbWyWsR0l7uLCrBXJm_E3bMwvm4-d5zCENQpgHyq_G8CcyQStJqle2auBdJ76YLMD71UwpopdSV6fIjSSgKXhU5ieyiN_8YJnrokupxMOqYkgRRpOWYquM6AVt6UiXggwH91ll9KMdoxpxtHQnBfoOhRwIQoe90/s1099/Road%20closed%202.jpg

